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EDITORS' NOTE 

 

 

 Welcome to the eighth edition of the Arizona Working Papers in Second Language 

Acquisition and Teaching.  This project is made possible by the financial assistance of the 

Graduate College of the University of Arizona.  We are especially grateful to our faculty advisor, 

Dr. Jun Liu, for his support.  In addition, we would like to recognize the SLAT students, alumni 

and faculty who participated in the process of preparing this volume. 

 We would like to dedicate this edition of the Papers to the students of the SLAT 

program, with special thanks to all of our colleagues who submitted papers to this publication.  

We would like to take this opportunity to remind our readers that the papers included in this 

publication are classified as "working papers," and as such, any reference to them should make 

mention of their preliminary nature.  In addition, any reproduction of the contents of the papers 

contained in this journal should only be made with adequate citation and with the consent of the 

author(s). 

 

 Inquiries regarding submissions, subscriptions, or exchanges should be addressed to: 

 

Managing Editors 

Arizona Working Papers in SLAT 

c/o SLAT Program 

427 N. Martin Ave. 

P.O. Box 210427 

University of Arizona 

Tucson, AZ 85721-0427 

 

Telephone:  (520) 621-7391 

Fax:  (520) 621-7391 

E-mail: azslat@u.arizona.edu 

URL:  http://www.coh.arizona.edu/SLAT 

 

Betil Eröz, Randall Sadler, Patrick Bolger, Paula Gunder, Keith Johnson, Caroline Vickers- 

Editors 2000/2001 

 

 

 


